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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We completed the series of four safeguarding workshops for parents before Half Term. We will be delivering the 

tailored safeguarding lessons to KS2 pupils next week on Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February. These 

safeguarding lessons will be taught as part of the PSHE (Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education) 

curriculum. We will reinforce the PANTS acrostic with all pupils and at Key Stage Two in addition to ‘My Body, My 

Rules’ we will be introducing FGM/C lessons.  

 

We will teach our pupils the following important safety skills without using explicit information or telling scary 

stories. The lessons will introduce a range of ideas, all delivered in a way that’s fully age-appropriate.  

These include: 

 

● “Appropriate” and “inappropriate” touching  

● A child’s right to say no to things that make them feel upset or uncomfortable  

● Naming parts of the body  

● Who your child can turn to if they ever feel upset or worried 

● NSPCC’s PANTS Underwear Rule: 

 

The content of the pupils’ lessons were shared during the parent workshops. If you have any queries before the 

KS2 lessons please contact the school to request a call back from a member of staff. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. We are really excited to implement this project into our 

school timetable, preventing abuse, educating our community and preparing our children for the future. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss K. Coll 
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